
February 25, 2021 

To: Residents of Jeb Stuart Road, Jeb Stuart Court and Jubal Early Court 

From: Montgomery Square Citizens Association  

Information for those that missed the M-NCPPC Street Renaming Project community meeting held on 

Monday 2/22.  This meeting addressed the approved renaming of Jeb Stuart Road, Jeb Stuart Court and 

Jubal Early Court.   

The poll results taken during the meeting will remain open for the residents and owners on the three 

streets through Monday, March 1, 2021. The Planning Department will take this information into 

account when making its determination.  If you haven’t voted and want to vote, you will find the link on 

page 13 of the presentation slides. 

To learn more about the project, visit the M-NCPPC Street Renaming project website or contact project 

manager Rebeccah Ballo by phone at 301-563-3404 or at Rebeccah.Ballo@montgomeryplanning.org 

Additional comments about the renaming project can be emailed to 

Renaming@montgomeryplanning.org 

Link to website - https://montgomeryplanningboard.org/m-ncppc-montgomery-county-street-and-

parks-facilities-naming-review/  

Link to recorded meeting –  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xY9SgYv85fI  

Link to presentation slides  https://montgomeryplanningboard.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/3-

Streets-Community-Meeting-2_22_21-Final-with-poll-results.pdf  
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